World's End Lane, London N21 1PP • Telephone 0208 360 1001 office@grangeparkprimary.org • www.grangeparkprimary.org Headteacher: Tijen Hassan



Monday 6th October 2025

Dear parents,

Year 5 have planned an exciting workshop at school as part of our provision for next term's history topic - Striving Civilisations Vikings and Anglo-Saxons. The purpose of the workshop will be to have some experiential learning where they will get a chance to study artefacts from the time period. This workshop incorporates visual, audio and kinaesthetic learning techniques to inspire budding historians.

All classes will be taking part in a two hour workshop Monday 3rd November 2025.

The cost of this workshop is £9.30 which will cover the cost of the visiting company and all the resources used. In the unlikely event that the costs cannot be covered by contributions, the workshop will be cancelled. If your child is eligible for Pupil Premium the school can support you. Payments to be paid via Arbor > Trips > Y5 History Workshop by Friday 31st October 2025 at the latest.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Emine Sabri

Year 5 Achievement Leader